

19/05/2017

MoU between the EPLO and the Hellenic Association of Political Scientists (HAPSc)

On May 19, 2017, a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between the EPLO and the Hellenic Association of Political Scientists (HAPSc) which foresees cooperation of the two parties at all possible levels to promote their goals for the benefit of the new generation of scientists.

The main axes of this cooperation includes supporting students with scholarships for studies in the European Law and Governance School (ELGS), seminars, workshops, conferences and other educational activities.

The MoU was signed at the headquarters of the EPLO in Athens, Greece by the Deputy Director for Management of the EPLO Mrs. Vasiliki Lykoura and the President of the HAPSc Mr. Symeon P. Sidiropoulos.

1/1